
SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The proposed area for diversion is to an extent of 3.7574 Ha. under Longai Reserve Forests of

Lowairpoa Range of Karimganj Forest Division. The proposed site was inspected by the

undersigned on 26-07-2023. During the period of inspection, the DFO Karimganj Division,

along with frontline staff were accompanied the undersigned. During the period of inspection of

the proposed site, it is noticed that there are no archaeological/heritage site, defence area in the

proposed site. There are no rarelendangered known species of flora and fauna found in the

proposed area.

This area is proposed for the purpose of exploratory drilling of well LGM by ONGC, AFB,

Exploratory Asset., Silchar, Cachar. As the forest area proposed for diversion is unavoidable and

barest minimum required for the project, therefore, the diversion of the forest land as above is

recommended for acceptance subject to fulfillment of the terms and conditions of F.C.Act.
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